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19 August 2020 
 
The District Six Working Committee Board Members  
 
 
 
Re: Comment on Heritage Impact Assessment at erf 8019 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is in response to a request for comment to the proposed intervention at the above mentioned Erf. 
 
The District Working Committee hereby confirm that we support  the proposed construction taking place at 130 Sir 
Lowry Road as relayed in the correspondence and documents submitted to us for comment. 
 
As confirmed during discussions we would like to engage with the applicants with regard to initiatives for direct and 
indirect social and economic opportunities.  
 
Please contact Dr. Fawzy Basardien as listed below, should you have any queries in regard. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Dr. Fawzy Basardien 
CEO District Six working Committee 
Cell: 082 824 3206 
Email: enquiries@district6wc.com 

 
	
	


